The Teachers for Africa Program

Since the program began in the fall of 1992, close to 800 teachers have [image: image1.jpg]o
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been posted in 13 African countries. The Teachers for Africa (TFA) Program places accredited teaching professionals, administrators and college professors in sub-Saharan African countries to help improve the educational systems of selected nations. Between 1998 and 2004, roughly 65,000 teachers and students have been the direct beneficiaries of both the TFA and IFP Programs.

The teachers participating in this program are placed in formal and informal educational settings to:

· teach classes

· assist in developing improved methods of school curriculum 
through teacher training and observation,

· strengthen administration and management capabilities in 
educational settings in African nations, and

· provide innovative methods and pedagogical techniques 
for instruction in classroom settings.

The teachers work in collaboration with their African counterparts in making the subject matter relevant to the local environment. They help identify improved educational materials for schools through resource mobilization and community functions, and have a considerable impact on public policy at the national level.
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Teachers participating in the 2005 TFA Program are working in Benin, Djibouti, Ethiopia, Ghana, Guinea, Malawi and Namibia. 


“The TFA and IFP Programs are an IFESH initiative supported by a public/private partnership with the Hershey Company, the World Cocoa Foundation, and grants from the United States Agency for International Development (USAID) and the Shell Petroleum Development Corporation, Nigeria.”
USAID From the American People
